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Monday 10th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a very busy Spring 1 half term we are having, as we travel towards the half term break, here 

are a few updates for you: 

 

Lateness: I can fully understand that occasionally due to sleeping in or transport issues that pupils 

can be sometimes late (I would rather have them arrive late than not at all) but this half term there 

have been 394 occasions where pupils have been recorded as late (arriving after 9.05 am).  The 

school bell rings for the start of school at 8.55 am and all pupils should be waiting to enter school as 

the bell rings. 

If your child is 5 minutes late or picked up 5 minutes early every day they will miss three days of 

learning each year. 

If your child is 15 minutes late or picked up 15 minutes early every day they will miss 2 weeks of 

learning each year. 
 

School Website: www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk  In a bid to save money in school, we are reducing the 

amount of letters being sent out to parents.  However the school website is constantly being updated 

with news and calendar events, if you have downloaded the app and registered you will receive 

updates informing you when new information has been added.  

 

Bad Weather: At the moment we are experiencing some extreme weather and also a threat of 

possible snowfall.  In the event that school has to be closed, a message will be uploaded onto the 

school website, a message will appear on Salford Council website 

https://www.salford.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-closures/ and if staff are able to travel to 

school a message will be recorded on the school’s answering machine. 

 

Visit School Virtually: Two pupils from Key Stage 2 wrote song lyrics based on my 'IMPORTANT' 

assemblies to the music of 'Somewhere Only We Know'.  The video footage and editing was 

completed by Mr Haller. See the footage at https://www.stpaulspeellh.co.uk/tour  

Thank you for your continued support of school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 
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